Key, Lori

From: Luis Fernandez

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:20 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Agenda item #8 - Covid Update. Read aloud at the meeting of County of Ventura Board of

Supervisors (BOS)

Ladies and gentlemen of the Board:

I have been a resident of Ventura County for over 10 years, and I am outraged to hear that our very own Board of Supervisors is trying to impose a vaccine tracking ("passport") system on the residents of Ventura County!

I want to remind all of you, supervisors on the Ventura County Board, that you were elected by the People to represent us and protect our best interests. By even proposing such a system, you have betrayed those who have elected you by failing to protect our best interests and our rights to make our own healthcare decisions without pressure, coercion or threats. Your actions have caused me to completely lose my trust in all of you to represent what is best for us as taxpayers — those who have elected you.

This Covid-19 injection has killed thousands and injured countless more. This is absolutely outrageous! And shame on all of you who are trying to coerce us — your constituents, those that you are responsible for protecting — into taking a dangerous, experimental gene therapy!

I oppose any breach of our private medical information and creation of any proof of vaccine system! I hereby demand that our Ventura County Board of Supervisors AFFIRM, IN WRITING THAT THE PEOPLE OF VENTURA COUNTY WILL NOT NEED PROOF OF VACCINATION TO DO ANYTHING.

Thank you.

Luis Fernández